AHPCC Privacy Statement
Who we are
We are the Association of Hospice and Palliative Care Chaplains.
We are primarily a membership association of chaplains working in palliative care.
What personal data we collect and why we collect it
We hold basic contact details that you supply to us when you join, and when you renew your membership annually.
Whom we share your data with
We do not share your personal data with anyone outside the Association.  When you join, your contact details will be shared with the coordinator of your local regional group, who will contact you to invite you to regional group meetings.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The AHPCC recognises the importance of spiritual care research.  When we receive requests for assistance, we will pass those requests on to you, hoping that you will respond direct to the researcher.
How long we retain your data
If you resign your membership and leave the Association, we delete the personal data we hold about you within one calendar month of your informing us.
If you cease to pay your membership renewal, but do not inform us that you intend to leave the Association, we will hold your data until the end of the next membership year and will endeavour to contact you. This is in case you are simply late in paying your subscription renewal.
What rights you have over your data
You can request to receive a report of the personal data we hold about you, including any data you have provided.  You can also request that we erase any personal data we hold about you by resigning from the association.  This does not include any data that we are obliged to keep for administrative, legal, or security purposes.
